

Department of Education

Region VI - Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

March 21, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 078, s. 2022

SUBMISSION OF REPORTS ON THE NEAP SIM CARD REGISTRATION AND UPDATING OF PDIS ACCOUNT

To: Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors – CID & SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/ Officers-In-charge of the Districts
Public Elementary, Secondary and Integrated School Heads Concerned
SDO Information Technology Officer
HRD Specialists/Division NEAP SIM & PDIS Focal Person

- In compliance with the Regional Memorandum No. 117, s. 2022, dated March 7, 2022 and NEAP Memorandum (OSEC-NEAP-OD-2022-048), dated February 28, 2022, this office is requesting all Public Schools District Supervisors/Officers-In-Charge of the District, designated District NEAP SIM and PDIS Focal Persons and Concerned School Heads to follow-up the registration of NEAP SIM Card of ALL recipient teachers and to update their PDIS account.
- 2. To date, SDO Capiz is lagging behind. Only **2,522** recipients had registered out of **4,866** NEAP SIM cards distributed, that is approximately **51.83%** and out of those who registered, only **801** or **31.76%** updated their PDIS accounts.
- 3. It is advised that **ALL NEAP SIM card recipients** should register and update their accounts on or before March 28, 2022.
- 4. For more information and clarifications, please contact **Jerry V. Mosquite**, SDO NEAP SIM Focal Person and **Emmanuel V. Lati**, Division Information Technology Officer.
- 5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

SALVADOR O. OCHAVO JR. EdD, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent

MAR 2 1 2022



Address: Banica, Roxas City Contact Number: (036) 620 2371 Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph

% of Updating PDIS/Registered NEAP Sim Card

